THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESSA
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2019
MINUTES

A Committee of the Whole meeting was held on Wednesday May 1, 2019 in the Council
Chambers of the Administration Centre, Township of Essa.

In attendance: Mayor Sandie Macdonald
Deputy Mayor Michael Smith
Councillor Keith White
Councillor Henry Sander
Councillor Ron Henderson

Staff in attendance: C. Healey-Dowdall, Chief Administrative Officer
C. Traynor-Richter, Manager of Finance
A. Powell, Manager of Planning and Development
D. Perreault, Manager of Public Works
L. Lehr, Clerk

1. OPENING OF MEETING BY THE MAYOR
Mayor Macdonald opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.

The Chief Administrative Officer introduced Aimee Powell, Manager of Planning and
Development, to Council.

2. DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY INTEREST
None Declared.
3. DELEGATIONS f PRESENTATIONS / PUBLIC MEETINGS

a. Delegation
Re: Electric Vehicle Charging Stations
Baseload Power — Jonathan Sandler / Ashley Hamiiton Kelly

Jonathan Sandler and Ashley Hamilton Kelly introduced themselves as
representatives from Baseload Power. They provided Council with a brief overview
of their intent to submit an application for funding to the government for their green
initiative project, to install and maintain electric vehicle charging stations in the
Central-South corridor of Ontario. They requested that Council support the project
by executing a Memorandum of Understanding, with the intent that if the application
is approved for funding, then a formal Agreement would be forthcoming.

Council thanked Jonathan and Ashley for their presentation and requested that a
resolution be brought forward under “Other Business” to support the concept in
principle, for the installation of two Electric Vehicle Charging Stations at mutually
agreed upon locations at the Thornton Arena.


















